
Library patrons invited to complete
reader opinion survey

     The Hong Kong Public Libraries (HKPL) of the Leisure and Cultural
Services Department is inviting library patrons to take part in a reader
opinion survey. From October 1 to 31, patrons are welcome to express their
views on library services and make suggestions for the improvement of library
facilities and services at the HKPL website (www.hkpl.gov.hk/rlgform), or by
completing the printed feedback form available at all public libraries in
Hong Kong.
 
     For enquiries, please call 2921 0208 during office hours.
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